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An imminent threat to the Yare Valley—but you can do something about it!
South Norfolk Council is in the process of preparing a Local Development Framework (LDF) which will replace its
ocal Plan and be a basis for development to 2021. The Council needs to find room for 3,400 more houses, mainly in
'the Norwich area and 6,000 more jobs.

A basic principle in preparing this framework is public participation—and that includes asking everyone what sort of
development they would like to see and where. That includes you of course but also landowners and developers. The
latter have already submitted sites they would like to see developed for housing and employment. The same will
probably happen on the Norwich City side of the river.

Many of these suggested sites are on land that has long been protected from that type of development, including land in
the Yare valley and areas adjacent to it. These sites have already been made public on a map as part of a LDF
exhibition in the Patteson Rooms at Cringleford and you may have seen them there. But there will be an opportunity to
see them again at Waitrose car park on Wednesday 23 November between 8.00 am and 4.00 pm.

At these exhibitions, you are able to pick up a form on which you may object to any of the developers™ proposals. IT
IS VITALLY IMPORTANT FOR AS MANY AS POSSIBLE OF US TO DO SO. You will also find a report defining
the LDF, together with a questionnaire on which you can put forward your ideas for the future development of South
Norfolk, including the need to protect the river valleys under question 5. SAEs for all responses are available.

If you cannot go to an exhibition, please contact Alison Ward (452330) or Elaine Tucker (458657) who have all the
necessary details and forms. You can also contact South Norfolk Planning Policy on 01508 533805 or on
ldf@s-norfolk.gov.uk. Their website is www.s-norfolk.gov.uk and follow link from ‘Popular Pages’.

Each site proposed for development has a number and the ones to look out for in the Yare valley are:
Employment sites: 29 and 263 at Colney;

Residential sites: 261 and 266 at Colney;
505 on the fields at the bottom of Gurney Lane, Cringleford (its green colour is a serious
error, part of it should have been red for housing);
25 near Tesco.

There are also some smaller sites which you may wish to consider.

For your reasons for objecting, just put in your own words, how important the open space of the Yare valley is to the
people of Norwich and adjacent areas, how it has been protected from inappropriate development for the last 50 or so
years and how it is becoming even more precious with so much development around it. One form is sufficient for all
the sites in the Yare valley to which you want to object: just list the site numbers and add your reasons for objecting to
them.

There may be other sites to which you wish to object also, such as several near the southern bypass within the southern
bypass protection zone. In fact, the sites on the developers® ‘wish list” map could result in built development running
virtually from Cringleford via the hospital to Little Melton, Colney and Bowthorpe. So have a good look at the map!

Be sure to make vour gbjections to South Norfolk by 16 December 200S.







